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To: Board of Education
 Superintendent Dr. Theresa Battle

From: Chair Eric Miller 

Date: April 21, 2021

Re: Board Listening Sessions 

Recommendation:  that the Board of Education approves reinstating in-person listening sessions 
before regular school board meetings beginning on May 13, 2021.  

In-person listening sessions have not been held since March 19, 2020, due to the peacetime state 
of emergency and pandemic declaration.


